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Parliamentary departments, Department of Parliamentary Services 
Topic: Increase of public transport to PH 

Question: 17 

Hansard Reference  p 50; 25 May 2015 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 10 July 2015 

CHAIR: Has there been any discussion between the ACT government and Parliament House about 
increasing the frequency of bus services or anything else in that respect? 

Ms Noordeloos: That is certainly not a question that I can answer. I have not been involved in any 
discussions if there have been. I am aware that with the car-parking policy a number of those sorts of issues 
were canvassed, but I am not sure whether or not there has been a discussion.

Answer 

There has not been any discussion between the ACT Government and DPS about increasing bus 
services to Parliament House. 


